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Please find a letter of support to establish restrictive parking in the Randolph neighborhood.
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RANDOLPH

Candice D. Reid
Clerk

Richmond City Council
RE: ORD. 2019-132 — To establish a residential permit parking district in Randolph Neighborhood

Dear Ms. Reid:

As President of the Randolph Neighborhood Association, | am writing in representation of the neighbors
in the Randolph community in support of the ordinance to establish residential permit parking district in
the Randolph Neighborhood.

For years, we have endured the increased parking from persons, mainly VCU students and staff, who do
not reside in our neighborhoods. This problem has created street crowding, increased traffic, traffic
incidents, the inability to park on streets that we live on; and not to mention the amount of trash left
behind by those that park in our neighborhood.

We fully support this ordinance and have worked with our neighbors to do the due diligence required to
establish this ordinance. We hope that council will vote accordingly.

Thank you,

wfs

L ha Wyche
President

Randolph Neighborhood Association






